
In everything we do 
today, we’re  following 

Jesus and his way 

“The lives of Saints Peter and Paul are parables of God’s mercy 

and the future. Let’s celebrate this great day full of joy. Let us 

rejoice, seek forgiveness, forgive and promise to love and cherish 

our dear ones.”  
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Next Week in School 
 

Friday 1 July 
Year 6 Book Look 

 
Monday 4 July 

Year 6 to Kingswood, Staffordshire 
Year 1 Book Look 

 
Tuesday 5 July 

5MR workshops at St Ignatius 
Year 2 Book Look 

 
Wednesday 6 July 
Year 4 Book Look 

Year 5 taster day at St Anne’s 
Full Governors 

 
Thursday 7 July 

5FM workshops at St Ignatius 
Year 3 Book Look 

 
Friday 8 July 

Year 5 Book Look 
5MA workshops at St Ignatius 

 

On Wednesday we celebrated the Feast of St Peter 
and St Paul together in school, courtesy of the parish 
livestream. The Mass was led by children from our 
Year 1 classes, and all agreed whether present at 
church or watching remotely, they did a fantastic job. 
What wonderful ambassadors for the school they are 
at such an early age. You did your teachers and par-
ents proud. 
Mrs Williams has already met with Fr Daniel to plan 
out next year’s Masses, illustrating the central place 
that our faith has in our school life. Year 1 have real-
ly given us all something to live up to! 

This Week’s Merits 

Each week, teachers nominate children in their 
class to receive a special merit. This could be in 
recognition for working hard, achieving something 
particular, being a good friend, or any number of 
reasons that show that they are living up to the 
school motto - ‘In everything we do today, we are 
following Jesus and his way.’ The following chil-
dren have been chosen by their teachers (CM = 
Class Merit):  

Class Name of children 

RG Sebastian & Elliot 

RP Anolyn & Leo 

RW Hugo & Deniz 

1A Elisa & Anna 

1DS Ben & Gloria 

1W Klaudia & Jayden 

2B Florence & kyle 

2K Leon & Daniel 

2NS Gracie & Perla 

3A Maverick & Maja 

3F Cian & Maks 

3S Katie & Elliot 

4BC David & Celeste 

4OS Riccardo & Jack 

4S Piero & Ilaria 

5FM Edward & William 

5MA Elijah & Liam 

5MR Niamh & Kristupas 

6K Jessica & Alfie 

6M James 

6OT Evie & Jack 

Sports Days 
Tuesday 12 July  Wednesday 13 July 
Year 6 (9:30 - 11:30am) Year 5 (9:30 - 11:30am) 
Year 4 (1:15 - 3:15pm) Year 3 (1:15 - 3:15pm) 
 
Thursday 14 July  Friday 15 July 
Year 2 (9:30 - 11:30am) RG (9:15 - 10:15am) 
Year 1 (1:15 - 3:15pm) RP (10:40 - 11:40am) 
           RW (2:15 - 3:15pm) 

Lion King 
Congratulations to the pupils of Year 6 for the won-
derful production of the Lion King this week. The 
singing, dancing and costumes were fantastic. You 
made me and your families so proud of you. All of 
the staff that have worked with you can reflect on a 
truly memorable performance.  

Summer Holiday Club 
Our Camps will be running a holiday camp for the 
first four weeks of the summer holiday this year. 
They will be based at the New Hall (Scout Hut) and a 
flyer is being distributed with today’s newsletter. Use 
the QR code or links to book 
your child in. It is likely to be 
popular! 



For those of you who drive your children to school, 
please: 

 Drive carefully on the roads surrounding 
school 

 Park considerately to our neighbours 

 Turn your engine off, not leave it running while 
parked 

 Make every effort to walk all or 
some of the way to school  if 
possible. It’s healthy and good 
for the environment  

  
The weather is lovely at the moment - walk at least 
some or all of the way to school whenever you can. 

Upcoming Dates 
July 
Fri 1st  Year 6 Book Look 
Mon 4th Year 6 residential (until Fri 8th) 
  Year 1 Book Look 
Tues 5th 5MR to St Ignatius 
  Year 2 Book Look 
Weds 6th Year 5 girls taster day at St Anne’s 
  Year 4 Book Look 
Thurs 7th 5FM to St Ignatius 
  Year 3 Book Look 
Fri 8th 5MA to St Ignatius  
  Year 5 Book Look 
  Year 4 to Epping Forest 
Mon 11th Teacher training day - school closed 
Tues 12th Yr 6 Sports 9.30am, Yr 4 Sports 1.15pm 
Weds 13th Yr 5 Sports 9.30am, Yr 3 Sports 1.15pm 
Thurs 14th Yr 2 Sports 9.30am, Yr 1 Sports 1.15pm 
  Year 3 to London Bridge 
Fri 15th Reception Sports 9.15 (RG), 10.40 (RP), 
  2.15 (RW) 
  Year 1 to London Zoo 
Sat 16th School PTA Summer Fair 
Mon 18th Music ‘Showcase’  3pm (Years 1 and 2) 
Tues 19th Year 6 Leavers Mass 2pm 
Thurs 21st Year 6 end of year assembly 
  School closes for the summer break 2pm 

What is dementia?  
The word 'dementia' describes a 
set of symptoms that over time 
can affect memory, problem-
solving, language and behav-
iour. Alzheimer's disease is the 
most common type of dementia. 
Our school is happy to support The Forget Me Not Ap-
peal by the Alzheimer’s Society. Ethan from Year 3 will 
be helping us to support the cause and will be visiting 
each class selling the Forget Me Not Flowers this week 
and next week – a donation would be greatly appreciat-
ed.  
How to get a Forget Me Not Appeal badge:  
In school or donate online: www.alzheimers.org.uk/forget
-me-not-appeal. Donate over the phone by calling the 
Supporter Care team on 0330 333 0804 or in person 
through any of the following shops displaying the badge: 
Crown Paints, Lloyds Pharmacy, Majestic Wine, One 
Stop, Regatta Great Outdoors and Topps Tiles. 

Our Voice 
Please see attached with this newsletter, details of an 
event which Our Voice Enfield are running jointly with 
SENDIASS and the SEN Team on Tuesday 12 July. 
 
This 'Choosing a Secondary School' Zoom workshop 
looks at what to think about when choosing a secondary 
school for a child with SEND, and how the process 
works. It is aimed at the parents of children who are 
currently in year 5 who will soon begin the process of 
selecting a secondary school, but it may also be useful 
for parents of children in year 4 and below who are 
thinking ahead to this decision.  
 
The session will take place on Tuesday 12th July from 
10 am to 12 noon.  
 
More information is on the attached flyer and on our 
website at OurVoice (ourvoiceenfield.org.uk)  
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